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05/07/2019  08:26:502019/3262/T WREP Anthony Taylor I have no objection to the removal of this tree.

However I do need to point out that our mains water supply access for no 52 Camden Mews is located very 

close the the base of this tree and it is essential that there is no disturbance of this as part of the removal 

process. 

Please ensure that maximum care is taken with regard to this.
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